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Comments: As a citizen of southern Arizona, and a former, federal wildland fire management officer, I'm writing to

urge the Coronado National Forest to preserve and protect the integrity of the Peloncillo Mountains roadless

area. Please do not use heavy mechanized equipment methods to thin vegetation in this roadless area. Thinning

of hazard fuels can be accomplished with hand crews and chainsaws, if needed. Mechanized equipment has no

place in a roadless area.


